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Visit www.bathtownship.us for more!

Tom King Memorial Junk Day: April 23

Registration begins March 28, 2022: You can register online 
at www.bathtownship.us or call the Township Offices at (517) 
641-6728, Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
to register.

Curbside-only service is available for residents age 65+, or 
who are physically disabled and can’t bring their materials to 
the drop-off site.

More information will be provided via mail and on our 
website at the end of March.

New Township Employees

The Township has recently added two new employees to the team!  
Roger Dunham was hired for the full-time DPW position. Roger grew 
up in Bath and is currently the Head Coach of the Bath High School 
Cross Country Team and Assistant Coach of the Bath High School Track 
Team. Roger and his wife April (the Township’s Deputy Clerk) both serve 
on the Bath Township Fire Department, where he is a Lieutenant.

Rebekah (Bekah) Slocum was hired for the full-time Recreation 
Coordinator position. Bekah was born and raised in Bath, and went on 
to attend Central Michigan University. She has attained a B.S. in Public 
Health Education & Health Promotion, and an M.A. in Exercise 
Physiology. She has taught fitness classes, worked as a personal trainer, 
created health and wellness information materials, and helped to 
maintain a Farmers Market. Welcome, Bekah!

We also celebrated the recent retirement of DPW employee Kirk Baird 
after his 17 years of service. Kirk has worked at the Township since 2005 
and has been an integral part of our team ever since. His attention to 
detail on all projects and his in-depth knowledge of our cemeteries 
have been a major asset. He will be very missed, but we wish him all the 
best in this next chapter. Congratulations, Kirk!
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•	 Sign up for automatic sewer and tax bill payments! More information can be found on 
the Township website under property taxes and sanitary sewer.

•	 The Senior Center is open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. Lunch is served at noon and 
can be picked up as take out. More information can be found on the Township website 
under Senior Center.

•	 If there is a malfunctioning streetlight on your street, please utilize the Consumers      
Energy streetlight reporting portal at www.consumersenergy.com/outages/street-light

•	 Sign up for T-Ball and Little Sluggers now through March 31. Information can be found 
on the Township website under Recreation. 

•	 The Bath Township Broadband Task Force has created a survey to gather information on 
the community’s internet needs. The surveys can be found on the Township website.

•	 Bath Township is in need of election inspectors – workers (paid) to assist voters at 
the polls on Election Day. Registered voters who are interested in serving as election           
inspectors must submit an Election Inspector Application.

Township Reminders
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